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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will 
ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

The redevelopment of Melrose Park Public School is in the design phase and will provide new and 
upgraded classrooms, core facilities and a new public preschool to meet anticipated enrolment growth in 
the area.  

The upgrade will be delivered in stages; we will provide further details on what will be delivered in each 
stage once these are confirmed. 

Progress summary 

Concept designs are in progress. This is an important step in the planning and design process. As part of 
this process, we will also examine the best way for the primary school and the new high school to work 
together. 

Next steps 

▪ Finalise concept designs. 
▪ Begin schematic design phase. 
▪ Procurement planning and tender processes. 
▪ Award construction contract.  
 

Once the concept design phase has finished, we will hold an information session on site to provide the 
school and local community an opportunity to see the proposed site and designs and speak to the project 
team. 

Keep in touch 

We will continue to keep the community updated as the design phases progress. For more information, 
please can the QR code to keep up to date with the project webpage or contact us using the details 
below.  
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